
Donnington Wood Infant 

School & Nursery  
Baldwin Webb Avenue, 
Donnington 
Telford  
TF2 8EP 
Telephone: 01952 386640 
email: a2041@taw.org.uk 
Headteacher: Mrs C Boddy 

 

Donnington Wood Church of 

England Junior School 
Leonard Close 

Donnington 
Telford 

TF2 8BH 
Telephone :  01952 386660 

email: a3035@taw.org.uk 
Headteacher: Mr R Fox 

          7th June 2022 
Dear Parents 

 
It was announced in the Government’s recent White Paper that from September 2023 schools will 
be expected to offer 32.5 hours per week. We wanted to write to update you on our progress with 
this.  
 

We know that many families have children in both schools and our start and finish times reflect 
this. Having looked at our current timings we know that, over the coming year, it will be necessary 
to make some adjustments to the times of the day at both schools. We want to reassure you that 
we are continuing to work together in relation to any changes. Governors in both schools are in 
the process of looking at possible options and will consult with parents before any changes are 

made.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
Mr R Fox and Mrs C Boddy 
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